
‭Congratulations!‬‭You have been awarded a $1,000 Billerica Memorial High School Athletic‬
‭Association Scholarship. The purpose of this award is to assist with your expenses for the‬
‭second semester of the 2024-2025 school year.‬

‭As evidence of your second semester attendance, please submit a copy of your second‬
‭semester tuition bill with your current home address by March 1, 2025 to‬
‭BMHSAA01821@gmail.com‬‭or mail it to the address below. Your scholarship check will be‬
‭made payable to you and mailed to your home address.‬

‭If we do not receive your tuition bill by March 1, 2025, you will forfeit your scholarship. If you‬
‭will not be continuing with your education, please notify us in writing prior to January 31, 2025.‬

‭If there are extenuating circumstances which prohibit you from continuing your education this‬
‭year, you can apply for an extension on this award by sending a notification in writing to‬
‭BMHSAA01821@gmail.com‬‭or to:‬

‭Billerica Memorial High School Athletic Association‬
‭Attn: Scholarship Awards‬

‭35 River Street‬
‭Billerica, MA 01821‬

‭Any questions can be addressed to our board at‬‭BMHSAA01821@gmail.com‬‭. Our best‬
‭wishes for your continued success!!‬
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